
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 7, 2012 

 

 

 

Charlene Ayers 

10801 Dewitt Court 

El Cajon, CA 92020 

 

Re: FPPC No. 12/304; Karrie Johnston 

 

Dear Ms. Ayers: 

 

This letter is to notify you that the Enforcement Division of the Fair Political Practices 

Commission (the “FPPC”) has initiated an investigation into the allegations, under the 

jurisdiction of the FPPC, of the sworn complaint you submitted in the above-referenced 

matter.  You will receive notification from us upon final disposition of the case.   

 

Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to our attention. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gary S. Winuk 

Chief, Enforcement Division 

 

GSW: ak 

 

cc:  Karrie Johnston 


